
Oregon Health Authority 

Drinking Water Services 
 

 

This is to certify that the 
 

City of Oakridge 

has successfully met the criteria for 

Outstanding Performance 
during the last Water System Survey conducted on 

4/6/2023 

 

       
           David Emme, Manager 

Drinking Water Services 

           Oregon Health Authority 


